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On Tuesday, April 23, 2024, Abe Lee Barham was elected the Democratic Chairman of 
the Alton-Godfrey Precinct in an election.

Barham will replace Steve Kimbrough as chairman.

Barham said he appreciates what Kimbrough has provided and demonstrated to the 
party.

"I am looking forward to the challenges over the next two years," Barham said.

Barham said he had 10 questions to rally the party members:

What are some fund-raising ideas that can be implemented to not only raise funds 
but raise awareness/
How can we convince more democratic-leaning people to run for office to fill a 
seat?
How can we get media savvy people to work with us in the Democratic Party to get 
our message out?
How do we get more minorities involved?
Should we use Facebook as a major marketing tool and if so, how would that look?
How can we empower individuals to take the lead in recruiting members of the 
democratic party?
Can we brainstorm to see why the Democratic Party has lost so many members?
Are people leaving the party because they feel defeated?
What are some things that can be done to make people feel appreciated all the time 
not just when we need their vote?
To everyone who answers this question, would you be willing to collaborate with 
us to change the perception of our party?
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